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The National Labor Relations Board issued a new rule on joint employer status to go into effect on February 
26, 2024 - pending the outcome of lawsuits challenging the rule. The Philadelphia Inquirer asked Wilentz Co-
Chair of the Employment Law team, Tracy Armstrong, to comment on the impact the new rule has on small 
businesses.
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